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For immediate release 

East 33 completes the initial draw down under the $15 million Loan 
Facility with Yumbah Finance Pty Ltd and refinances its National Australia 

Bank Loan Facility  

East 33 Limited (ASX: E33) ("East 33" or "Company") is pleased to announce that it has, today, completed the first 
draw down of $8.0 million under the Facility Agreement it entered into with Yumbah Finance Pty Ltd (Yumbah Finance) 
on 15 August 2023 (Loan Facility) and has fully repaid the balance $6,711,128.89 outstanding under the $10.0 million 
loan facility in place with the National Australia Bank (NAB Loan Facility). 

As announced to the ASX on 16 August 2023, the $15.0 million Loan Facility with Yumbah Finance constitutes a whole 
of business facility and is repayable over a 5-year period and secured over all present and after acquired assets of East 
33 and its subsidiaries. 

The full terms of the Loan Facility along with the terms of the proposed convertible note (to be issued following 
shareholder approval, to be put at the 2023 Annual General Meeting) are detailed in the ASX Announcement of 16 
August 2023.  

The Company’s Non-Executive Independent Chair Ms Sarah Courtney commented, “This Facility Agreement creates 
certainty for East 33 to continue its recovery and implement its growth strategy.  Importantly, the increased term of the 
loan provides a platform to deliver better outcomes for our customers, employees, suppliers and shareholders”. 
 

This Announcement is authorised for release by the Directors of East 33 Limited.  

 
Announcement Ends 

For further information, please contact: 

Sarah Courtney – Independent Chair  

Email: cosec@east33.sydney    


